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Coalition to Sustain the Profession: 

Bob Rowland is leading the work of KASA to develop a coalition of leaders across the state focusing upon 

sustaining the profession. Work groups are being formed. Contact Bob at bob@kasa.org or Kathy at 

kathy@kasa.org for more information. 

Principal4aDay:  

Kick off for Principal4aDay is September 19th. Please encourage legislators to be a principal for a day in 

your schools/district to get a firsthand view of a school day.  

DEIB Summit:  Call for Session Proposals 

KASA is accepting education session proposals for its first Diversity, Equity, Inclusion & Belonging 
Leadership Summit on November 18, 2022. The planning team is seeking sessions that explore new and 
improved ways to tackle issues that educators face every day and bring positive change to the 
profession and the classroom, through effective Kentucky programs, promising practices, and personal 
growth. Click here for more information. 

Registration is now open for*: 

School Human Resources Leadership Program, led by Jon Ballard~ begins Sept. 2. 

Kentucky Women in Education Leadership, led by Dr. Kathy Fields~ application process is open now 

through October 1. 

The Leadership Challenge, led by Dr. Rhonda Caldwell and Mrs. Tammy Newcome~ cohort #27th will be 

held Oct. 25-26. 

*Things to Know postcard will include QR code for easy registration. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Fields, EdD 
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